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I'm writing because I don't want the state to limit GA to 3 months as proposed. The 
research now shows us that housing first efforts are effective and less costly than 
shelters, and some folks will need GA support for longer than 3 months. I support my 
tax dollars going towards GA support to those experiencing homelessness.
Thank you,
Lucy


